
Minutes of the SEMARC Membership Meeting, March 26, 2024 

The meeting was held at St. Luke Lutheran Church in Cottage Grove MN. The meeting was called to 
order at 7:03 PM by Vice President Dick Roberts (N0UC).  Dick welcomed all and introductions were 
completed. In attendance were Chuck Hanson (NA0L), Dick Roberts (N0UC), Dave Blume (KD0IRF),
Dave Schultz (KB0SED), John Dean (K0JDD), Dwayne Lovelady (N0WUE), Brian McInerney 
(N0BM), Bruce MacDonald (KF0NOK), Paul Nebon (W7EEC), Darreck Lisle (KF0OOI), and Lee 
Begnaud (KF0PNS, has a pending call sign change). 

Presidents report:   No news to pass along for the evening

Secretary Meeting Minutes approved – Brian / Dave B 2nd

Treasurer's report:  David Blume (KD0IRF) beginning balance of $16,770.06 with an additional 
$395.00  and less a $7.00 charge.    This reconciles with the bank account. 

Brian relayed the details for the April 13th Fox Hunt – Saturday - a 9:00AM start at the St. Luke parking
lot.  

Dave B stated the May 4th Newport Tower (N0T call) should be listed with QRZ.  

Without Dan being available during the meeting, it was noted the VE testing had 2 Tech candidates. 
Both passed. 

Dick mentioned the Train Derailment Exercise is scheduled for April 10th, and there were enough 
volunteers to staff the event.

Brian asked for club members to step up with POTA help as we near the events.

Adjourned at 7:16 PM 




